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MacNeil, Jami

From: Linda Verney <lindajverney@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2019 8:24 PM
To: Clement, Jay L CIV USARMY CENAE (US); jeffry.spinney@libertymutual.com
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Comment letter

 
My name is Linda Verney and i grew up in Newcastle and now live in Alna and spent a lot of time on the Sheepscot river 
adjoining the two towns.  My cousins spent a lot of time swimming at the green bridge in Sheepscot and always saw 
Fred Marsh's motor boat among others parked in the cove.  One significantly bigger boat from that time as an example, 
is still around today...it is now abandon on the lawn of the Lockhead farm and still can be seen today.  
 
We always felt bad for Fred Marsh because it seemed like he was always having his motor stolen which he needed for 
fishing in the river above the falls.  We never really understood why his motor was stolen repeatedly, but nevertheless 
its an example of motors on boats in the Sheepscot river which these 'comment letters'  shared us by Jeff say never 
existed.   This is obviously not true.   
 
I have a painting in my living room by Dick Saunders who painted scenes in Sheepscot showing Fred MArsh in his motor 
boat headed up river to go fishing.   I will try and attach a picture of it here in case that matters or helps. 
 
I horseback ride on Mr Spinney's land and have seen the dock & ramp and see no reason why this project is 
unreasonable. 
 
thank you, 
Linda Verney 
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